
   
 

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

FROM:  Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

 

DATE:  May 1, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Allocation of funds from the Trustees of the Protestant Episcopal 

Church of New Hampshire 
 

 

 

Recommendations: 

 

Set the attached resolution accepting and appropriating the sum of $12,500 donated from the 

Trustees of the Protestant Episcopal Church of New Hampshire for public hearing on June 11, 

2018. 

 

 

Discussion: 

 

In April 2018, the City Administration received a donation from the Trustees of the Protestant 

Episcopal Church of New Hampshire in the amount of $12,500.  The City has been receiving 

these funds from the Episcopal Church for many years.  

 

It is recommended that the City Council approve the attached resolution allocating the funds to 

be used to provide fuel assistance to those in need in the community.  Any unspent funds will be 

used to provide other forms of assistance to those in need, as determined by the City’s Human 

Services Department.   

 

 

CITY OF CONCORD 
 

 

 


